
TOWN OF HUMBOLDT NEWSLETTER September 12, 2016 

ONGOING ELECTION INFORMATION 

The next election is scheduled for November 8, 2016. This is the 2016 presidential election. I will be 

holding 2 dates for absentee voting at the Community Center. You are also able to contact me to 

make a separate appointment to vote absentee. October 19, 2016 from 8-11 am November 2, 2016 

from 10am-1 pm Please bring proof of residence and a picture ID with you if you choose to vote 

absentee. The polls are open on November 8 from 7:00 am until 8:00 pm. Please remember to bring 

proof of residency if you are a new voter in the township or have a new name or address. Also, 

remember to bring a picture ID to the polling place. You cannot vote unless you have a picture ID! 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Townofhumboldt.com We are looking for anyone interested in taking on administration of our Town 

Website. We had a high schooler develop the website for the Town several years ago and he can no 

longer continue as administrator. If anyone has a website building business or knows of someone 

that could help us, please contact one of the board members via the website listed above. 

 

Special Town Meeting, October 3, 2016 at 8:00 pm 

 

Anyone interested in the recent discussion making all town roads UTV/ATV routes and wishing to 

hear and voice their concerns or questions, please attend this meeting at the Community Center. 

 

The annual New Franken Fire Department RUN/Walk will be held on September 17, 2016  

registration at 7:30 and event begins at 8:30 am. Rain or shine! 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

As winter approaches, this is a reminder to all residents to NOT push your snow across roads, leaving 

a bank of snow on the road edges. This is a hazard for our snow plow drivers and vehicles on the 

roads. 

If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email, please contact Judy Baierl at 

baierl05@centurytel.net (that is an ell, not a one, in my email) 


